
 

13th January 2015  

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

MAD HATTERS TEA PARTY – LUNCHTIME 15TH JANUARY 2015  

 

The Next Census Day is taking place on 15th January 2015.  The number 

of children who have a school meal on that day will affect the funding the 

school receives.  We are therefore keen to have as many pupils as 

possible from Reception, Year 1, and Year 2 to enjoy a school lunch on 

15th January 2015.  To encourage this we will be holding a Mad Hatter’s 

Tea Party, with an alternative menu. 

 

To celebrate National Hat Day, ISS (the company that supplies our hot 

lunches) have designed some Mad Hatter hats.  These will be handed out 

at lunchtime on 15th January 2015 to those children choosing a school 

lunch.  The hats are made from paper and include empty panels which we 

are using to hold a competition.  We are inviting children to draw 

characters on their hats, which we will send to ISS.  ISS will then award 

prizes, such as pen sets. 

 

The alternative menu for the Mad Hatters Tea Party will be: 

 Mad Hatter’s Hot Dog in a roll or Cheshire Cat’s Cheesy Pizza 

 Served with Alice’s Favourite Chips & Beans or White Rabbit’s Favourite 

Potato Salad Bar 

 Dessert will be Queen of Heart’s Jam Tart with custard. 

 

The school would appreciate it if you could help with the Mad Hatters Tea 

Party by arranging for your child / children to have a school dinner on 15th 

January 2015.  The more children who have a school meal, the more 

money the school will receive. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

MR D HEWETT-DALE 

HEADTEACHER 


